
Library Update
We are very grateful to Aoife R, a past student of St. Mary’s for the

donation of a full set of J.K. Rowling Harry Potter books.
In response to student feedback we have a range of new books
that reflect the ‘Book Suggestions’ made by students. Students

have nominated authors and titles that they wish to see in our St.
Mary’s Library. Please continue to ensure that your child(ren) bring

their St. Mary’s library bag to school regularly as this is a
requirement in order to borrow books. It would be gratefully

appreciated if families could check at home for library books that
belong to our school. During the Covid period, books may have

been inadvertently borrowed and not returned. All overdue items
will be gratefully accepted! 

Happy Reading,
Fiona MacIsaac
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